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18th July 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

In year 11, students will be taught Macbeth as part of their GCSE English Literature course. Students need to 

bring their own copies of these texts.  For this reason, we ask that you purchase a copy of the texts listed 

below to support your child's English studies next year. Please see below for details: 

• A Christmas Carol – by Charles Dickens ISBN-13:  978-0-141-32452-4 

• An Inspector Calls – by J.B. Priestley ISBN-13:  978-0-435232-82-5 

• Macbeth – by William Shakespeare ISBN-13:  978-0-19-832400-3 

 

 
 

There are several different editions of these texts which are also acceptable if these specific editions are 

unavailable. By purchasing a copy, it will mean that when these texts are studied, your child can make notes 

within their copies. They will also be able to use them at home for revision. 

Here are some other covers which will also be acceptable to use: 

 

   
 

If you have any questions or concerns about purchasing texts or about any key stage 4 English matter, please 

feel free to contact me at the following email address: kroach@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely  

Katie Roach (KS4 Coordinator) 

 


